SWANTON VILLAGE
PRE-CONSTRUCTION TRAFFIC NOTICE
B-6 BRIDGE CLOSURE FOR REPAIRS
SUMMER 2024

The Depot Street Bridge will be closed to traffic for an estimated 14-20 days
sometime between July 8 and August 19. The Village understands the impact this
will have on our community, but full closure has been determined to be the safest,
most efficient, and cost-effective way to accomplish the necessary work. We
appreciate your patience as we make this necessary repair to keep the bridge safe
until a full bridge rehab can be accomplished in 2029. A map of an approximately
5-mile detour route is below. We will post actual closure dates as soon as

possible.
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~ See 2023 Bridge Inspection Report at

is link wW:

https://resourcesvtrans.vermont.gov/vtransparency/viewreport.ashx?
id=1978&strucnum=200036000606152&type=structuresL

IMMEDIATE WORK NEEDED
2024

This will be accomplished with an AOT
Structures Grant in summer of 2024.

Full closure of the bridge is planned for

14-20 days sometime between July 8th
and August 19.

More information on this project and the
detour will be available soon.

FULL UPGRADE NEEDED
2029

This project is being funded through the
State’s Capital Infrastructure Budget.

The Design is in progress and the 1%
presentation on the project is sched-

uled for June 10™ at 7:00pm at the
municipal complex.

The Village will have a required match for
the work of between 2.5%-10%.




